
Page 1 of 1  

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

THE CITY OF EDINBURGH COUNCIL (TRAFFIC REGULATION; RESTRICTIONS 
ON WAITING, LOADING AND UNLOADING, STOPPING AND PARKING 
PLACES) (VARIATION NO 10) ORDER 2023  - TRO/19/94 

Sighthill Avenue & Sighthill Drive 
As a result of installing new pedestrian tactile crossing points at the junction of 
Sighthill Avenue with Sighthill Drive, new double yellow line markings are required at 
several locations. More specifically, the new double yellow lines are required in order 
to eliminate parking in close proximity to the new crossings and allow for clearer 
visibility for pedestrians whilst crossing the road. As there are currently no parking 
restrictions in place along Sighthill Avenue or Sighthill Drive, a TRO is required so 
that such changes can be implemented. 
 
These changes at the junction will create safer pedestrian facilities, additional 
uncontrolled crossing points and improve pedestrian movements. These new 
measures are also in line with the Councils commitment to increasing pedestrian 
priority throughout the city. 
 


